
SEPTEMBER 2019 

REMINDER: 

The Annual Devonshire Downs               

HOA meeting will be held at  

6:30 PM  on September 26th  

at the North HOA                                 

Management Office 

45 East 200 North Suite 101                   

Logan, UT 84321 

We will be electing a new member 

for the Board of Directors!      

See you there! 

ANNUAL MEETING 

HOA INSURANCE 

CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR PETS!               

Pet owners, picking up after your 

pets is your responsibility. Please 

make sure there is not pet waste 

around your unit, including                

your patio.                                                      

We would also like to remind pet 

owners that pets need to be on 

leashes AT ALL TIMES THAT THEY 

ARE OUT OF THE HOUSE.   

If you do not clean up after your 

pets, or keep them on leashes, 

you will be fined!

PET REMINDERS 

ASSOCIATION DUES 

The HOA will be starting to paint 

the wood trim around garages 

and doors within the next couple 

of weeks! 

SCHOOL DAYS 

WOOD TRIM 

Please make sure that all back patios are clean and free from clutter. 

Please make sure that all toys, bikes, etc. are cleaned up each night. 

Thank you for helping to keep Devonshire Downs looking great! 

Please be aware that it is time for kids to head back to school! 

With that in mind, please be alert, and keep your eyes open in the 

morning and afternoon as kids head to and from school and the bus 

stops. Remember to drive slowly! 

Parents, please remind your children to use the sidewalks and to 

watch for cars!

CLEAN UP REMINDER 

DEVONSHIRE DOWNS  H.O.A. NEWSLETTER 

If you need information about 

your HOA Insurance, contact  

Mindy Olsen Insurance Agency 

with American Family Insurance 

You can email                                       

molsen@amfam.com                    

or call (801) 825-1707 

If you would like help contacting 

them, please let us know! 

There are many ways for you to 

pay your association dues! 

You can send in / drop off cash or 

checks.  

You can also pay for your                  

association dues online at our  

website www.northhoa.com.  

If you have any questions or                

concerns, please let us know! 

You can email                                   

service@northhoa.com or give us 

a call at 435-774-2005 


